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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 17 October 2019 14:18
To: Caroline Hansen
Subject: FW: Public consultation: Proposed budget savings within the Library Service

Hi Caroline 
 
Please can you add this to the next planning agenda?  I know it’s not planning, but it’s the only opportunity for Council 
to have a say before the consultation closes on 13th November. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
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From: Katrina Plum <Katrina.Plum@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 October 2019 13:48 
Subject: Public consultation: Proposed budget savings within the Library Service 
 
Dear Town/Parish Council, 
 
We would like to make you aware of a public consultation currently running on proposed 
budget savings within the Library Service. 
 
The public consultation closes on Wednesday 13 November. It asks people for their views on 
proposals to cease the mobile library service and to reduce the evening opening hours in the 
four main libraries (Chichester, Crawley, Horsham and Worthing) by one hour, from 7pm to 
6pm from April 2020. 
 
We are keen for as many library users as possible to take part in the consultation and share 
their thoughts on the proposals. 
 
The consultation will help inform the decision, due to be taken in November by the Cabinet 
Member for Fire and Rescue and Communities. The decision is one of a number of options 
being worked up to take forward in the 2020/21 budget to help meet the funding gap 
currently being faced by West Sussex County Council. 
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To find out more and to take part, visit the Have Your Say web page. Please share this link 
with your communities to help us reach as many library users as possible. 
 
If you need any further information, please contact Tom Batten - 
tom.batten@westsussex.gov.uk 
 
All the best 
Katrina 

 
Katrina Plum | Communications & Engagement Team - Press Officer (Safer and Stronger 

Communities) | West Sussex County Council, Lower Ground Floor, County Hall, Chichester, West 
Sussex, PO19 1RQ | 0330 222 7757 | x27757 | E-mail: Katrina.Plum@westsussex.gov.uk | Twitter 
@WSCCNews | Facebook West Sussex County Council | LinkedIn West Sussex County CouncilPage 
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